## October 13, 2003

Bishop J. Kevin Boland 601 East Liberty Street Savannah, Georgia 31401

Dear Bishop Boland,

We are writing to thank you for your support in our situation with or Jesuit Father Edward Schmidt called us on October 1st to convey his sympathy and concern about what we have gone through with Father McGuire. He also apologized for the treatment we received from the Jesuits. He was very gracious. He did let us know that our original letter to the Jesuits was what caused them to take action with Father McGuire last year.

We are not sure what the appropriate action is for us to take witl at this point. It is our intention to speak with the psychologist priest in the Jesuit's Chicago office. We hope that he will be able to give us some direction in addressing this problem with our son. We are very concerned that we have God's wisdom in the situation.

Again, we want to express our appreciation to you.

Sincerely,

